

August 24, 2004

Deh Cho Bridge Distribution

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: Recent Board Decisions (EA03-008)

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board met on August 17, 2004 to discuss the next phase of the Deh Cho Bridge Corporation – Mackenzie River Bridge Environmental Assessment. The Board has decided to conduct a public hearing in Fort Providence, NT on October 21, 2004.

Technical Analysis Reports are due by 5:00 p.m. September 10, 2004. Attached you will find a quick guide on how to prepare a Technical Analysis Report.

The **Pre-Hearing Conference** will be held at the MVEIRB boardroom on **October 4**, **2004 at 2:00 p.m.** More material will follow as the date approaches.

Copies of **public hearing presentations and speaker's notes** must be submitted to the Review Board office no later than **5:00 p.m. October 11, 2004**.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 766-7062 or kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca.

Regards, (. Cliff Mir

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Environmental Assessment Officer